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Geotechnical investigations 

Pacific Highway upgrade through Wyong 
Town Centre 
November 2023 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darkinjung people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

What work are we doing?  

Geotechnical investigations will be carried out in 
the car parks near Wyong station.  

Traffic controllers will help safely direct motorists, 
pedestrians and workers through the site. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will be carried out in car parks at the train 
station, including the commuter car parks on the 
eastern and western side of Wyong Station, the 
Railway Square car park and the Rose Street 
community car park.  

We’ll be working from Monday 4 December to 
Friday 22 December, weather permitting. 

Working hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 
and 8am to 1pm, Saturday. Some night work may 
be carried out between 7pm to 5am, Sunday to 
Thursday. 

What will this mean for you? 

We expect a maximum of eight parking spots to be 
impacted each day while work is carried out. The car 
parks will remain open during the work, with a minor 
reduction in the number of available spaces.  
Additional parking is available at the community car 
park which is accessible from Rose Street.   

Managing our impacts 

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 
community and the environment. Noise barriers will 
be used to avoid disturbance. 

Contact us 

For more information please contact our project 
team on 1800 864 889 (24 hours), email 
wtc@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit 
nswroads.work/wtc 
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